
From: Kelsey Santarossa   
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 11:32 AM 
To: Natalie Sharp   
Subject: YCC of Canada Delegation Request 

 

Good morning Natalie,  

 

I am requesting, on behalf of The Youth Council Coalition of Canada (YCC), to appear before 

council on Monday, August 27 as a delegation.  

As a not-for-profit, we will be seeking a support resolution from council to apply for additional 

funding through The Windsor-Essex Community Foundation Community Impact Grant that will 

be used to create, support and grow youth councils/committees across Essex-County.  

 

We understand that it is an election year but firmly believe that engaged youth is an issue that 

should be important to all elected officials. So, though this initiative will be undertaken by the 

new council after funding is announced in November, we do not see reason in delaying our call 

to action.  

 

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail.  

 

Thank you so much and enjoy the rest of your day.  

 

Talk soon, 

 

 

--  

Kelsey Santarossa 

Founder - Youth Council Coalition of Canada 

 

 


